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THINK OUTSIDE THE BUILDINGS

HOW WE SEE A 
UNIVERSITY

HOW IT REALLY IS HOW IT SHOULD BE HOW OUR CITY 
SHOULD BE
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HOW WE SEE OUR 
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Montreal and its 4 major universities

transport and economical impact

social and ecological potentials

knowledge-based growth

symbiotic Campus and city built environments (S.C.c.B.E.)

typical day in the new S.C.c.B.E.
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Montreal has 4 world-class universities in its urban 
center (a particularity in North America) alongside 
innovative industries and excellent living conditions. 
The role of these universities can be mutual catalysts 
in unlocking the contemporary potentials of Montreal as 
knowledge based society. 

The proposition investigates a plethora of playful 
strategies. It utilises the entire city, transforming it 
into a new urban landscape of the campus. By eliminating 
boundaries between universities it promotes cooperation. 
It targets pre-existing compositions and relations of 
Montreal (people, transport, infrastructure), wasting 
less space and cost. These highly beneficial ‘parasites’ 
are strategically located to consolidate specific, 
cohesive, coherent and collective intelligence of the 
students’ needs and citizens’ endeavours. They support 
mutually educational, economical, social, ecological, 
political and cultural growth impacts across the city.

Instead of a single large development, they range from 
cooperation between universities, scale and time by 
manipulated additions, demolitions and renovations. 
Hence, they alter the city through hybridizations and 
infrastructural landscapes. Like old video games, it is 
a construction of a place with infinite possibilities 
for expression and interaction.The students as well 
as the population use these shared symbiotic built 
environments. They are learning tools and methods both 
theoretical and practical carefully orchestrated based 
on the city's intrinsic value. Such characteristics of 
Montreal may be its intellectual property in the arts, 
culture, engineering, technology and life sciences.

To illustrate this, one typical Montreal student is an 
arts undergraduate. Always on the move and Intertwining 
with the citizens, the student will be able to discuss 
in hip informal spaces, meet professionals in studio 
galleries and put his knowledge in practice at a related

part time work due to the city and the new logistic 
urbanity, artificial ecology, earth and roof works 
added. The students’ actions create unexpected, 
surprising situations dealing with issues of the city. 

In all, the diverse symbiotic intrusions proliferates 
knowledge within Montreal, enabling the population 
within a larger scale of territory and beyond the city 
to thrive in a much broader context.
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